
ATTENTION: AACA Region & Chapter Officers 
 

 

 

It's hard to believe that we are almost halfway through the year. We are reaching out to make you 
aware of the membership timeline we follow for the second half of the year. 

 
Membership applications received June 1st through September 15th with a $25 payment: 

Eligible new membership applications will be processed as 2024 ½ year memberships. The ½ year 
membership allows new members to join the club for the second half of the member year and pay 
half the yearly membership fee. The ½ year membership includes the months June through 

December at a cost of only $25.00. Half year members receive three bi-monthly issues of Antique 

Automobile magazine (July/Aug, Sept/Oct & Nov/Dec).  

 
Membership applications received September 15th to September 30th with a $45 payment: 

National Headquarters will contact the new applicants and give them a choice 
1) A ½ year 2024 membership for $25. The new member will receive three issues of Antique 

Automobile magazine (July/Aug, Sept/Oct & Nov/Dec). A $20 refund would be issued. 
2) A 2024 full year membership for $45. The new member will receive all available 2024 issues of 

Antique Automobile. 
 
Membership applications received October 1st through December 31st: 

Unless a new member requests otherwise, all new membership applications will be applied to the 
2025 membership year. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the membership timeline, feel free to contact me. 

 
As a reminder, don't forget to use the complimentary 2024 membership applications sent to each 

region/chapter. If you have not used these, please do so by September 1, 2024. 
 

Karen White 
AACA National Headquarters 

Membership Department 
kwhite@aaca.org 

717-534-1910 

 
Click here for the AACA Membership Application 

mailto:kwhite@aaca.org
https://aaca.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/August-2023-Membership-app.pdf

